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Hainford Newsletter 

 
 
Harvest Festival 
On Thursday 5th October at 2:15pm in All Saints Church (the church opposite the school) I would like to 
welcome you to come to this year’s Harvest Festival. Linked to Hainford’s core values of Compassion, 
Hope and Responsibility, our school community will once again be working together with our local church 
to gather donations of non-perishable or long-life food items such as dried pasta and tinned products. 
All donations will go towards supporting the charity, St Martins Housing Trust previously known as 
Norwich Night Shelter. Any donations would be gratefully received. Please can donations be brought to 
the school office on Wednesday 4th or Thursday 5th October, and we will transport these to the church. 
Afterwards, Hainford’s PTA will be selling refreshments. We look forward to celebrating the Harvest 
Festival once again together. 
 
School Website – What my child is learning 
Please access our school website to keep up-to-date with the latest news, dates and information. On 
our curriculum page, you will find parent maps, the long term plan for your child’s class and 
information about individual subjects. 
 
Clubs and Additional Events 
Netball club – this is run on a Tuesday afterschool for year3 to 6. 
Singing Club – Mrs Allison has returned to school to lead singing club usually on a Thursday lunchtime. 
All children are welcome to attend. 
Mad Science Club – this will start on Wednesday 1st November and run for 6 weeks (emails sent out – 
please register online) 

Our Christian Theme for this half-term is Responsibility. 
A Christian Perspective on Responsibility:  
We are called to be responsible stewards of God's creation: Genesis 1:27 – God said to human beings, 'Fill the 
Earth with people and look after it. Care for all that I have made'. And Jesus commanded his followers to 'care 
for one another, as I have cared for you' John 13: 34. 

As a school community, we will be exploring how we can take on greater responsibility for our 
environment, each other and our own thoughts and actions.  

Hainford VC Primary School 
Hope, Compassion & Responsibility 

Newton Road 
Hainford 
Norwich 

NR10 3BQ 
Head of School: Mr Paul Cross 

Telephone: 01603 898359 
Email: office@hainford.norfolk.sch.uk 

Web: www.harnserfed.co.uk 
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Let’s Celebrate! 

 
Attendance Awards 

 
School Target: 98% 

The year so far: 97.37% 

 
Autumn Term 2023 

October 
5th Harvest Festival 2:15 being held at the Church – all welcome 
6th Nebula KS1 Multi-skills at Horsford  - selected pupils only (letters sent out) 
13th NPSAA UPKS2 cross country season race 1 – Sprowston Junior School (for selected pupils only) 
18th Individual and sibling school photographs 

 
Half term break (Mon 23rd to Fri 27th October) 

 

October 
30th First day back after half term 
30th Flu Vaccinations pm (open to all year groups letters sent 26/09/23) 
 
 

November 
3rd year 3 and selected year 4 Bikeabilty cycle training 
10th YR5/6 Nebula Tag Rugby at Horsford  
 
 
 

 
   Thank you for all of your support  

Sept 
28th 

Star Awards Values Award 
Responsibility 

Class 1 Gary – persevering in maths Bobby – taking responsibility for his 
own learning 

Class 2 Poppy –  an amazing attitude to 
reading leading to great progress 

Year 3s– stepping up in showing  
responsibility for their own learning 

Class 3 
 

Louie – amazing listening in guided 
reading 

Henry C – showing responsibility 
towards his own learning 


